BLUE NOTE

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2021

HSCS WEEKLY PARENT NEWSLETTER

DATES TO REMEMBER: ° REMINDERS:

Sept. 24: Picture Day & First Quarter e Please keep our community,
Midterm school, students, and staff in your

: prayers during this difficult time.
Sept. 29: Fire Safety Assembly

(CANCELLED) e Parish doors lock at 7:55 am as we
begin morning prayer at that time.

Oct. 1: Spirit Day If you arrive after that time, please
enter through the front doors.

Oct. 5: HSA Meeting ¢ Thank you!

UPDATES

We have not had many updates on Sister Benedict other than to know she is
still hospitalized. Please continue to keep her and her fellow nuns in your
prayers. We will be having a memorial service for Sister Helen at some point
and will notify families when this will occur.

The Charleston Wrap Fundraiser has been delayed as we did not receive
enough catalogs for families. Catalogs should be going home today. Thank
you!

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM CHANGE

We are going to be implementing a new communication system called
SchoolCues. This system will replace SchoolCast before the end of this month.
A letter describing the system begins on the back side of this Blue Note and
attached is how to sign up. Please be patient as we make this transition.

Please note that there are many features to this system that we will eventually
be implementing. We have just elected to begin with the communication
system and school calendar. As each of the areas are implemented, we will let
families know. The system requires that users have an email address. If you
wish to receive notifications via the app, email or by text, you will need to
register and provide an email address. Please know that in order for both
parents to receive texts, each will need to create an account with a unique
email address. This is a requirement of the system.
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